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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

(Addington Street, Mill Pond Drive, Peel Street) 
 
 
Please be advised that the Township of Stone Mills will be undertaking road 
improvements in the village of Tamworth on Peel Street, Mill Pond Drive and Addington 
Street.  
 
The general scope of works under this project will involve, but not necessarily limited to 
the following: 
 

- Full Depth Asphalt Removal 
- Granular Road base Construction 
- Storm Sewer Installation 
- Concrete Curb and Gutter Installation 
- Hot Mix Paving 

 
The construction is set to commence on Monday, May 13, 2024 and is scheduled to be 
completed by August, 2024. Dates may vary depending on weather conditions.  
 
While construction activities are underway, affected roads may be closed. Access will be 
limited to local traffic only. Local residents will be notified when work is going to impact 
access to their driveways.  
 
We appreciate your patience during this construction and look forward to the completion of 
these important upgrades.  
 
 
 
 
Ian Veres  
Public Works Supervisor 
613-378-1435 
iveres@stonemills.com  
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